
03/27/2018 
 
 
Jennie Santos-Bourne 
 
3000 Biscayne Blvd Suite 400 Miami FL 33137  
 
Dear Jennie Santos-Bourne 
 
The U.S. Customs and Border Protection (CBP) Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Division received
your letter inquiring about a FOIA request that you previously submitted to CBP reference FOIA number
CBP-2017-033315. 
 
This letter is to confirm that your FOIA request has been received by CBP and will be processed in the
order it was received.  Once responsive records are available, you will be notified electronically by CBP
FOIA that records are available to view via your FOIAonline account.  The estimated date of completion
will be April 10th.
 

 
Finally, the CBP FOIA office has a significant backlog of FOIA requests.    We are working very hard to
clear the FOIA backlog and we thank you in advance for your cooperation.
 

 
CBP FOIA Division
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